
NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION

Pediatric Dental Centers

Effective Date: 07/23/2023

Pediatric Dental Centers complies with applicable federal civil rights laws and
does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, 
disability, or sex. We are committed to providing a welcoming and inclusive 
environment for all patients and ensuring that our services are accessible to 
individuals with diverse backgrounds and needs.

In accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the 
Education Amendments of 1972, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 
1973, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, and the Americans with Disabilities
Act of 1990, Pediatric Dental Centers does not discriminate in the provision 
of dental services and treatment.

Pediatric Dental Centers ensures that:

Qualified individuals with disabilities receive equal access to services, 
programs, and activities provided by the dental office. Reasonable 
accommodations will be made to ensure equal access to individuals with 
disabilities, as required by the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).

Language assistance services are provided free of charge to individuals with 
limited English proficiency. Interpretation and translation services will be 
available to assist non-English speaking patients in understanding and 
communicating effectively with our dental staff.

All individuals are treated with dignity and respect, regardless of their race, 
color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.

If you believe that Pediatric Dental Centers has failed to provide these 
services or discriminated in any way on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, age, disability, or sex, you have the right to file a complaint. 
Complaints can be submitted in writing to:

Pediatric Dental Centers: 



2645 Douglas Rd. Suite 703

Miami, Florida

33133 

Phone: (786) 368-6212

 Email: admin@pediatricdentalcenters.com

 Website: pediatricdentalcenters.com

You may also file a complaint with the U.S. Department of Health and Human
Services, Office for Civil Rights, electronically through the Office for Civil 
Rights Complaint Portal, available at 
https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf, or by mail or phone at:

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 200 Independence Avenue, 
SW Room 509F, HHH Building Washington, D.C. 20201 1-800-368-1019, 800-
537-7697 (TDD)

Complaint forms are available at 
http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html.

Pediatric Dental Centers will not retaliate against individuals who file a 
complaint or participate in the complaint resolution process.

We are committed to providing high-quality dental care to all our patients in 
an environment that promotes diversity, inclusion, and respect. If you have 
any questions or concerns regarding this Notice of Non-Discrimination, 
please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Thank you for choosing Pediatric Dental Centers as your child's dental care 
provider.

Sincerely,

Pediatric Dental Centers 

2645 Douglas Rd. Suite 703

Miami, Florida

33133 

http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html
https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf


Phone: (786) 368-6212

 Email: admin@pediatricdentalcenters.com

 Website: pediatricdentalcenters.com

 


